
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
6th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Post 16 Transition Day and Options 
 
It is that time of year again where we start discussing different options for students 
beyond Year 11.  As part of the process we offer a Post 16 transition day at Moor House 
College. We would like to invite all current year 9, 10 and 11 students, parents/ carers to 
this event taking place on the 10th November 2023 onsite at Moor House at 12:00-
14:00pm 
 
The Transition day is open to all year 9, 10 and 11 parents to attend, however the focus 
of the transition day is on the options and preparation process for current year 10 
students who would like to remain at Moor House and transition into our sixth form 
environment, referred to as Moor House College. 
 
To help parents decide if they want to attend the day, I have outlined some of the key 
elements of the day and the information that will be shared.  Please note this event is 
offered on an Annual basis, so if your son/ daughter is currently in year 9, there will 
always be the option to attend again next year. 
 
The day will involve the following: 
 

• A presentation showing the different options, routes and process to follow for 
your son/ daughters’ transition into the sixth form environment – this part of the 
presentation will be helpful information for current year 9 and 10 parents, but 
crucial information for current year 10 parents; 
 

• The Presentation will also include information on Moor House College (The sixth 
form environment of Moor House School & College), the different pathways we 
offer and information on the different partner colleges we work with.  This will be 
valuable information for year 9, 10 and 11 parents but essential information for 
current year 10 and 11 parents; 
 

• We will also discuss the different course options available and the entry criteria, 
again this information might be useful for all year 9, 10 and 11, but will be key in 
the decision making for any year 10 and 11 parents; 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Finally, the presentation will discuss all of the options beyond Moor House, this 
section will discuss the pathways/ next steps options that may be available to 
your son/ daughter beyond Moor House.  This information is relevant for all year 
9, 10 and 11 parents.  

 
I sincerely hope the above information is helpful and look forward to welcoming all 
parents/ carers to the Post 16 Transition day.  Please email 
parents@moorhouseschool.co.uk if you wish to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Madeleine van Niekerk  
Deputy Head Teacher  
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